Red Cloud Community Schools
Budget Hearing & Tax Request Hearing

The Red Cloud Community Schools Board of Education held the Budget Hearing and the Tax Request Hearing for the 2018-19 school fiscal year at Red Cloud Elementary School in the Library on Monday, September 17, 2018.  Members Armstrong, Bell, Brown, Harvey, Horne and Lockhart were all in attendance and answered roll.  

	President Bell opened the Budget Hearing at 7:00 p.m.   Mr. Hof handed out information to the board showing them how the budget compared to the previous year.  He reviewed the budget information that he had prepared and answered questions from the board.   There being no further discussion, Horne moved to close the hearing at 7:10 p.m.  Harvey seconded the motion.  All voted in favor.  Hearing closed.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Tax Request Hearing was opened at 7:10 p.m. by President Bell.  Mr. Hof presented the information to the Board for the purpose of setting the Tax Request for the 2018-19 school fiscal year.  He noted that the General Fund levy would be set at $0.723341 and the Special Building Fund levy at $0.132833 for a total levy of $0.856174.  There was no further input from the board  or public, and Brown moved to close the hearing at 7:15 p.m.  Horne seconded the motion.  Hearing closed.

Cathy Ostrander
Recording Secretary

